
Sa., November 24th 2018, Official Opening at 2 p.m.

Dear students, parents and friends of the German School Moscow,

we kindly ask you to actively support our traditional charity Christmas event. All proceeds will be 
donated to three carefully selected charitable organizations in urgent need of support. We kindly ask 

you for any type of vouchers, contributions and financial donations for our different offers:

Raffle
Vouchers und products (no second hand), that are attractive for a full range of event visitors i.e.

calendars, cups, etc.)

children as well as adults. We ask for your understanding that worn-out articles cannot be accepted. 

Auction
We look for attractive and maybe even unique donations with a history::

Support request for the German School Moscow’s 
Christmas Fair & Concert 2018

Your company name/logo will be promoted throughout 
the event and in our event movie. Kindly deliver your 
donations by latest November 22nd to the attention of 
Mrs. Prosperova at the reception. She will pass on your 
goods to the respective contacts or classes within our 

avwl@dsmoskau.ru. 

Many thanks in advance!


